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From your Principal. ..

Dear North Valley Families:

The month of November will fly by us so quickly, the Christmas season will be on
us way too fast. Even though there are only a few days of school this month, our
calendar is packed with events that gives students and families great
opportunities to connect to school. Our first quarter ends on November 9.
Parent conferences follow on November 17 and 18. Please make arrangements
to visit with your student’s teachers so that we can partner on strong academic
performance.

We have had a particularly strong season of sports performances. Both of our
soccer teams made the OSAA playoffs and the Lady Knights are the #1 ranked
team in Oregon. Our football team has advanced to the second round and have
done exceptionally well. Melody McGrath qualified as an individual in Cross
Country. In addition to our sports programs doing well, our art students have
some really cool things on display and our band (now 35 members) sounds
great.

As the holiday season approaches, there will be many opportunities for kids to
do generous things for others. 1 hope that you will have good times with your
kids on the breaks. | know that our students are well cared for at North Valley.

---- Dennis Misner



Senior Parents are Needed...

Attention senior class (class of 2017) parents. All class of 2017 parent group needs help for the
Christmas Bazaar. Please come to the parent meetings on Wednesday at NVHS at 6:30 pm

REGISTER TO TAKE THE SAT

Sign up to take the SAT/ACT . There are only 5 more test dates this school year. See the
counseling department for more information or go to https://www.collegeboard.orqg to register for the
SAT test.

COLLEGE AND CAREER UPDATES- FROM THE COUNSELING OFFICE

FAFSA has a NEW OPENING DATE:
FAFSA will open on OCTOBER 1st, so make sure you and your parents get you FSA ID’s (yes you
need two separate accounts) so you can fill the FAFSA out as soon as possible!
The new date is for EVERYONE, even for current college students!

OTHER INFORMATION FROM COUNSELING

We continue to have college visits at NVHS, please see the College and Career Center Web Site
on TRSD page.

Opportunity for students to volunteer, locally, please see Brenda in Student Services
541-479-3388




NORTH VALLEY YEARBOOK - BUY YOUR YEARBOOK
TODAY!

is for The North Valley Yearbook is student produced this
year for the first time since 2010! Giving this
@ responsibility to North Valley students is a great way

to get them involved and a great educational

experience as well. Our students will produce a
great yearbook for the same $55 cost as last year. Reserve yours at the
bookkeepers window today!

FROM OUR KITCHEN......
Starting November 1, there will
be 2 serving stations for the
Fiesta bar and will be no made
to order deli on those days."

The Activities Calendar........

(K 0
CHE ' UR Did you know that all our school activities are neatly arranged on
Eve n-I- our Activities Calendar online. Just log onto
www.skylineoregonconference.org and select North Valley High
c“ | e n d u r School. This is where you will find the most up-to-date North




Valley events and times including sports, building events and extracurricular activities.

North Valley High School School
Website........
Log on and check out our North Valley Website at..... we ? ‘i te 8

https://sites.google.com/a/threerivers.k12.or.us/north-valley-high-school/ You will
find imformation like upcoming building events, daily announcements (under the
school/school news tab), sporting events, and so much more on this forever changing
website. So go check-it-out.

ParentVue.......

Help your student by using our ParentVue software. ParentVue allows you to see your
student’s grades, attendance, earned credits and class schedules. If you haven't already
signed up for ParentVue and would like to, call the office at 541-479-3388 or email
stephanie.phillips@threerivers.k12.or.us to get your activation code.




